
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

May 26, 2022

RFQ #4373 Senior Mobility Plan

The City of Fullerton posted a solicitation for the Senior Mobility Plan on the City website and 
eProcurement platform (PublicPurchase) on March 28, 2022, with a submittal date of April 22, 
2022.  The City received (1) proposal from (1) bidder and completed the full evaluation to 
determine whether to cancel and re-tender the bid.

Based on the qualifications and evaluation factors set forth in the RFQ, the City would like to move 
forward with awarding Cabco Yellow Inc. for the Senior Mobility Plan solicitation.  Cabco Yellow 
Inc. currently provides the senior transportation services for the SMP contract set to expire on 
June 30, 2022, and has demonstrated that they have the qualifications and experience to continue 
providing these services to the City of Fullerton.

If you have any questions or would like further information about the award, please contact me on 
or before June 2, 2022.

Karen Chung 
Buyer 

City of Fullerton
Karen.Chung@cityoffullerton.com 

714/738-6537

City of Fullerton 
Purchasing Division 

303 W. Commonwealth Ave, 3rd Floor, Fullerton, CA 92832 
Tel: (714) 738-6533 
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